
To 

Correspondant, Mariners' Welfare Guild,

 Mariners’ Welfare Guild

 We refer to your e-mails on the subject. 

 We have read with interest the Objectives of the Mariners’ Welfare Guild. Maritime Association of 

Shipowners, Shipmanagers and Agents (MASSA) also shares similar views and is pleased to support the 

objectives of the Mariners’ Welfare Guild. You may display MASSA logo, on your website accordingly.

 MASSA website is www.massa.org.in which gives brief background of MASSA and list of Members. You 

may provide a link to MASSA website from your website www.marinerswelfareguild.com. 

 We wish the Guild all success in its objectives.

 Best Regards,

Capt S B Kundargi,

Secretary, MASSA


